
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

WHEREAS, The Ophelia Project is a program of the John F. Kennedy Memorial 

Foundation, a 501c3 non-profit charitable organization; 

WHEREAS, The Ophelia Project empowers teen girls to reach their full potential 

with the support of dedicated mentors and community partners; 

WHEREAS, on March 18, 2025, Brenda was recognized at a luncheon hosted at 

The Westin Rancho Mirage; and 

WHEREAS, once Brenda graduates, she will attend Cal State Fullerton to study 

Business Administration and become the first in her family to graduate with a degree; and 

WHEREAS, Brenda is also involved in other extracurricular activities like cheer 

and swim apart from the Ophelia Project; and  

WHEREAS, Brenda is grateful for the mentors and being able to connect with other 

girls and also for being able to apply to such an amazing scholarship opportunity; and 

NOW THEREFORE, I, Steven A. Hernandez, Mayor and Council of the City of 

Coachella, by the power vested in us, do hereby recognize  

Brenda Alvarez-Molina  
and urge all citizens of the City of Coachella in joining me to commemorate their 

commitment to serving the community. 
 

IN WITNESS HEREOF, I have hereunto set my 

hand and caused the official seal of the City of 

Coachella, California to be affixed this 23rd day of 

April 2025. 

 

____________________________________ 

Steven A. Hernandez, Mayor  

City of Coachella, California 


